
 

  

    

 

Friends of John Owen’s Adventure, 
 

 

We are beyond grateful for the 19 years we had with our son, John Owen.  We are also grateful for your 

support since we started our fight to Derail Duchenne in 2008.  Today, we hold tightly on to the amazing 

memories of Owen.  We will still fight for all the boys that still need us, and need You.  
 

Please consider donating to our 17th Annual JOA Picnic in the Park. We humbly ask for 

your donation of products, gift cards, basket items, wine (for wine pull $20+) and booze (for booze 

barrel) for our event  July 13, 2024. Any donation, big or small, is greatly appreciated. The advertising 

deadline is June 1, 2024.  Able to Volunteer? We need you!  Contact: volunteers4joa@yahoo.com  

 
 

JOA was started in 2008, after our son, John Owen Dumm, was 

diagnosed with Duchenne Muscular Dystrophy, a rare and fatal disease 

which causes progressive muscle degeneration and affects 1 out of every 

3,500 boys.  Much progress has been made for our Duchenne Community 

including Exon Skipping Therapies and Gene Therapy that are helping 

our Duchenne boys slow this beast.  But more is needed, we cannot stop 

the fight that Owen courageously led this community on.  
 

That is where you come in!  
 

JOA is a 501(c)(3) EIN 26-2672169 and your donation is 100% tax deductible 

We would be honored to accept your donation at any time.   
 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and for your heartfelt consideration in helping us derail 

Duchenne!  Please share this request with your employer because they may choose to be an event sponsor 

or match contributions. Every donation, no matter how small, makes a difference. We will need many 

supporters on the JOA Train to Derail Duchenne! Feel free to contact me anytime at 440-570-2167.  
 

Best regards,   

We are so very grateful to our corporate sponsors whose incredibly 

generous spirits help Derail Duchenne! Will you join them? 

Jen Dumm 

VP and Mom  
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JOHN OWEN’S ADVENTURE 
ANNUAL PICNIC IN THE PARK 

DONATION PLEDGE 
 

Over 2,000 JOA supporters come to the German Central Park in 
Parma, Ohio, every 2nd Saturday in July to help derail Duchenne 
muscular dystrophy, the #1 genetic killer of young boys 
worldwide.  
 

We humbly ask for your financial support. Please consider 
becoming an event sponsor. This is a great opportunity to 
showcase your generous spirit to our community and every 
donation makes a difference. Thank you in advance for your 
support! Volunteers please contact volunteers4joa@yahoo.com 
 

□ Riding the Rails 

Gift Cards/Products/Basket Items Donation 

Name on website  Estimated Value $___________  

□ Rattler   $100+ 

Name on website 

□ Iron Horse   $300+  

Name/logo on website 

□ Old Iron Sides  $500+ 

Name/logo on website, event advertising  

□ Locomotive   $2,000+  

Name/logo on website, event advertising, 

recognition at reception, additional signage at 
event     

□ Streamliner   $5,000+ 

Name & logo on website, event advertising, 
recognition at reception/event, and additional 

event signage 

□ Conductor   $10,000+ 

Presenting sponsor with Streamliner benefits, 
details as above 
 

Company Name: ______________________________________ 

Contact Name/Title: ___________________________________ 

Contact Phone: _______________________________________ 

Email: ______________________________________________ 

Signed: ___________________________ Date: ____________ 

 

Please return donation to:      John Owen’s Adventure, Inc. 

               5715 Bunker Road                    

                North Royalton, Ohio 44133 
 

*Advertising deadline June 1 501(c)(3) EIN 26-2672169    
 

www.joainc.org                    jen@joainc.org     440.570.2167      
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